I have some knowledge of the law and specific experience of Cupar sheriff court;  in my view, moving the cases to Dundee will cause a huge increase in legal aid costs as lawyers will be spending much longer travelling. More importantly, there will be a considerable human cost in terms of time and effort, for instance, moving possibly vulnerable children from their home town into a huge city which may be alien to them, members of the public will have the burden and expense of travel too. 

The Cupar court is not heavily manned and given the extra legal aid costs I can't imagine there will be much in the way of savings and it seems absurd that now the Cupar police are moving in next door and the social services in the same building that the court should now close and move. 
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